
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

27th September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are pleased to announce that we are now able to offer one-off/additional sessions at 

Nursery, to support you with your childcare needs.  The booking of these extra sessions will 

be subject to space for that particular date/session and will only be booked and secured on a 

pre-payment basis. 

You may have a hospital appointment, a change in work hours or just fancy a few extra hours 

to yourself for Christmas shopping!   

Extra sessions should be booked through the school office and can be booked up to the day 

before.  Payment will need to be made at the time of booking to secure your place.  At the 

moment, payment will be in cash, but if the new offer is successful we will move to having 

payment through parentpay – our school online payments system.  Extra sessions cannot be 

paid for with your free entitlement hours. 

 

The sessions which can be booked are: 

Breakfast session: 7.50-8.50am (drop off at any time within this hour) £4 

Morning sessions: 9am-12pm £12 (£4 per hour) 

Afternoon session: 12-3pm £12 (£4 per hour) 

After-school sessions: 3-4.15pm £4, 3-5.15pm £8, 3-6pm £12 – Teatime snack included.  Pick 

up anytime within these times. 

 

We really hope this new system will be a success and will support all our families at Littletown 

Nursery.  If you have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

 

Mrs Jackson                         Mrs Hawkins 

Nursery Teacher                  Acting Principal 

 
 

  


